
 

 

 

  

 

Your privacy is important to Coffinswell Parish Council which is subject to the General Data 

Protection Regulation. To view a copy of the Council’s Privacy Notice and related information visit 

our website at www.coffinswell-pc.co.uk or telephone 01626 863811. 

 

Coffinswell Parish Council does not accept service of any proceedings via e-mail or other electronic 

device. 

 

The email message you have received may contain confidential or legally privileged 

information. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost simply because the email has been 

sent in error. If you receive this message in error, please immediately delete it and all copies of it 

from your system, destroy any hard copies of it and notify the sender.  

 

Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with the 

relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or 

the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. 

 

Security Warning: It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any 

attachments are virus free. The Council will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus. 
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